The Seymour Board of Alderman met for a budget study meeting at 6:00 pm on Thursday, June 15, 2017 at Seymour City Hall Board of Alderman Room, 123 West Market Street.

At 6:00 pm Mayor Larry Chafin called the meeting to order.

Roll call: Grady Bennett, Mary Carpenter, Nadine Crisp and Jim Ashley. It is determined that there is a quorum.

Also present was City Administrator Sam Burt, Fire Chief Shawn Crump, City Clerk Leslie Houk.

Mayor Chafin asked Alderman Jim Ashley to Pray. Mayor Chafin asked for everyone to stand, face the flag and recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

City Administrator Sam Burt presented and went over the proposed 2017-2018 budget with the Alderman and Mayor. There are only a couple of changes. The Board requested the couple of changes be made and the 2017-2018 budget and budget ordinance be added to the June 22nd agenda for approval.

Alderman Grady Bennett had to excuse himself at 8:25 p.m.

At 9:00 pm a motion was made by Ashley/Carpenter to adjourn. Ayes: All. Nays: None. Alderman Bennett left at 8:25 p.m.

	Mayor Larry Chafin	
City Clerk Leslie Houk		